
From: Jesse Cox
To: Jeremiah Cromie
Subject: LPF-21-00009
Date: Friday, November 12, 2021 3:46:54 PM

Jeremiah,
 
Today 11/12/2021  Soil logs were completed and uploaded into SmartGov for LPF-21-00009, based
on the original requirements from Public Health all necessary steps have been completed.  No
additional information is required prior to final plat approval on our end.
 
Thank you,
 
Jesse Cox, RS, Environmental Health Supervisor
P: 509.962.7005 | F: 509.962.7581 | E: jesse.cox@co.kittitas.wa.us
Kittitas County Public Health Department
507 N Nanum St Suite 102, Ellensburg WA 98926
www.co.kittitas.wa.us/health
 

Please tell us how we’re doing: KCPHD Customer Survey
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